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OFFICIAL 

 Director – Budget Estimates Secretariat 
NSW Parliament House 
6 Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 

Re: Correction to transcript – PC6 – 6 September 2024 – Budget 
Estimates (Graham) 

25 November 2024 

 

Dear Director, 

 

I request the Committee make a correction to a comment I made during the Budget 
Estimates session held on 6 September 2024, for Minister Graham.  

On page 50 of the Transcript, it was noted that, “ACT do have cameras on the 
rooftops, as we do have in New South Wales as well”. However, the correct 
statement should read as, “ACT do have signs on the rooftops, as we do have in 
New South Wales as well'.  

 

Please advise if you require further information to action this request.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Bernard Carlon 
Chief, Centres for Road Safety & Maritime Safety 
Transport for NSW 

 




